
ENDORSEMENT APPROVAL 

 

Date: 1/21/2025 

 

To: 

Chad Mosley, City Engineer City of Cupertino  

10300 Torre Ave Cupertino, CA 95014  

 

Dear Mr. Mosley, 

SUBJECT: VACATION OF:   Proposal for street vacation of 5’ of public right-of-way. Currently 
there is a 10' Right of way dedication at, 

21831 Hermosa Avenue, 

Cupertino, CA, 95014  

COMCAST has reviewed the attached application for the vacation of property at the 
address 21831, Hermosa Avenue, Cupertino, Californica or Easement proposed for 5 feet 
of vacation of public right-of-way and has the following response:     

  No objection to the vacation and there are no existing utilities within the vacated area.    

  No objection to the vacation, but with the following reservation:      

  Objection to the proposed vacation for the following reasons:       

  A plat map is attached for your information.  

 

Karl Lorenz 

Network Project Manager 

3760 Haven Ave 

Menlo Park, CA 94025 

M-415-859-0539 

 


